
 

 

Conecuh County Schools 

Intercom System Installation/Upgrade – Hillcrest High School 

1. Introduction 

Conecuh County Schools is seeking proposals from qualified vendors for a comprehensive 
school intercom system for Hillcrest High School. The proposed system should enhance 
communication across the school campus, improve safety, and facilitate efficient daily 
operations. 

2. Project Overview 

● Location: Hillcrest High School 1989 Jaguar Drive, Evergreen, AL 36401 
● Scope: Installation of a campus-wide intercom system 
● Deadline for Submission: July 24th, 2025 
● Contact Person: Triston Ewing - Technology and Safety Coordinator - 

triston.ewing@conecuhk12.com 

3. Scope of Work 

The selected vendor will be responsible for: 

● Replacing or upgrading existing intercom infrastructure 
● Installing new speakers, call buttons, and control consoles 
● Integrating emergency alert and bell scheduling features 
● Ensuring two-way communication between classrooms and the main office 
● Providing training and documentation for staff 
● Offering post-installation support and warranty 

 

 

 

 



4. Proposal Submission Requirements 

Proposals must include: 

● Executive summary 
● Detailed technical specifications 
● Project timeline 
● Itemized cost breakdown 
● Warranty and support terms 
● References from similar educational projects 
● Proof of relevant certifications and licenses 

5. Evaluation Criteria 

Proposals will be evaluated based on: 

● Compliance with technical requirements 
● Cost-effectiveness 
● Vendor experience and references 
● Project timeline and implementation plan 
● Support and warranty terms 

Please submit your proposal electronically to triston.ewing@conecuhk12.com by the submission 
deadline. Late proposals will not be considered. For any questions or further information, 
contact triston.ewing@conecuhk12.com or nyaesia.thompson@conecuhk12.com. 
Conecuh County Schools reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals, to waive 
any informality, and to accept the proposal deemed to be in the best interest of the school 
district. 


